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Movie NightFriday 28" March PENFOLD an @ &
Don’t forget to order your tickets and Gourmet Wowoen  mama
Picnic baskets, sell some raffle tickets, get the WATTLE PARK PRIMARY SCHOOL PRESENTS
children to enter the colouring contest and TWILIGHT MOVIE NIGHT
volunteer to help on the night. FRIDAY 20 MARCH

See last week’s Newsletter for order forms.
Let’s make this a great fundraiser.

STUDENT ABSENCE LOLLIES
It is Education Dept Donations of
requirement that if your
child/ren are absent from
school,
a note explaining their
absence and the reason
why must be handed

lollies for the

Movie night
would be greatly

appreciated.
Please leave them

to their teacher on their in the basket
return. outside the office

ALL LOCAL FAMILIES FROM 6PM
AND FRIENDS WELCOME 225 WARRIGAL ROAD

TO PURCHASE TICKETS VISIT PIRPILOD.

TRYBOOKING.COM/123574 Yo

OR BUY THEM AT THE GATE ON THE NIGHT [N , ‘clllhj ‘ @)

Save th d:)ate . WWW.WATTLEPARKPS.VIC.EDU.AU o TAAK (,I'&lig Rt

March
9" Labour Day Public Holiday
12™ Year 3 Excursion Scienceworks

Parent Helper Program School Photos Notices thaF have gone
Session1 9-1lam home this week:
N Sessionlz 6-8pm March 20" Students hHAo;/(;e N::?htlnfo
13" Regional Swimming . oliday Program
m in full school OIS
Year 2 Incursion—Seaweed Sally U§t be ull SChoo Tennis for juniors
17" Year 1 Melbourne Aquarium Excursion uniform on the day. Young Leaders Conference
18™ Year6 Excursion Imax\Melbourne Museum (Selected Year 6 students)

School photo envelopes
Parent Helper Program
(Foundation Parents)

19™ Year 5 Excursion Scienceworks
20" School Photosfull school uniform
20" Movie Night-Penguins Of Madagascar
23" Music Incursion

., Harmony Day Please do not pay for
24" Year 4 Excursion Melbourne Museum if h
27" End of Term 1 2.30pm Dismissal Free Dress uniforms or other There has been a

April items by reported case of
13" - 14" Curriculum day Student Free Days B-pay unless we have Hand, Foot and

15" Term 2 start for students - . Mouth Disease
18™ Vision Portraits—LOTE Room invoiced you.

25" ANZAC Day

If you have anything you would like to go See below fOf
on to the Notice board please email .
info on School

Suskia at Kiatarna@hotmail.com by the

Wednesday of Noticeboard week. We h0||day B|ke Ed
will endeavour to include it. program



mailto:Kiatarna@hotmail.com

Swimming Carnival




SCHOOL PHOTOS

This year, school photos will be held on

Friday the 20™ of March 2015.
This will be week eight of term 1.

Please note individual envelopes have been
handed out today Friday 6™ March.
Sibling envelopes (red)
are available at the Office.

Please read below for ordering instructions &
how to order the photos either online or via the
envelope.

Please note sibling photo payment is due
by Wednesday the 18™ March whereas

individual photo payment is due by Friday
the 20™ March.

Kind Regards,
Annabelle Sizeland, Ainslie Peszynski & Gayle Cope




ONLINE & ENVELOPE ORDER INSTRUCTIONS FOR:

Wattle Park Primary School: 20 March 2015
School photo order envelopes have been or will be distribubed to every student and it is important that the order
Instuctions (below) ane followed.

SCHOOL PHOTOS ARE NOW AVAILABLE FOR SECURE ONLINE PURCHASE

"/- 4 EASY STEPS TO ONLINE SCHOOL PHOTO ORDERING
STEF 1: Go to www.advancedlife.com.su before photo day and enter your 9 digit school code: [G32 WP2 PAR]
STEF 2: Enter your student’s details
STEF 3: Choose the package that best suilts your needs”
"all orders will be retumed to the school for collection.
STEF 4: Pay for the photos via the shopping cart (upper right comer of the page).

FLEASE NOTE: Late fees will apply once orders are closed (5 days after photo day).

/— SIBLING/FAMILY PHOTOS -\

NO ENVELOPE REQUIRED IF ORDERING ONLINE
STEF 1: Go o www. advancedlife.com.au before photo day and enter your B digit school code: [@32 WP2 PAR]

# Online orders will be closed 2 working days prior to the day of photography.

* “You can find your online order close off date on the top right hand comer of your sibling order envelope,
which is 1B/03M15

#« (Orders can also be placed with a cash or chegue payment by returming a sibling order envelope up until
the day before photo day.

# ‘You can collect a sibling order envelope from your school office.

f//_ INSTRUCTIONS FOR ORDERING USING AN ENVELOPE \

STEF 1: Complete the student details section on the front of the order envelope. Please use black or blue pen.
STEP 2: Complete the purchase details on the front of the envelope.
STEP 2: Select your payment methed using one of the following options;
« Credit Card — Online Only at www_advancedlife_com.au
# (Cash — Please enclose comect money — no change given.
* Cheque — Make payable to Advancedlife with your name & address on back of cheque.
o Allow 80 days for your cheque to be finalised.
o A 525 fee will apply to any dishonoured chegque payment.
STEF 4: Retum your completed sibling order envelope to school the day before photo day.

. /

42 Grvanmerwy Stroet, Holleen
ABN 85008 2T | wew schuncedife comau
o3 s 133




Good Afternoon to all Wattle Park P5 Families,

As the first Term is drawing closer to its concusion, | hope that the start to 2015 at WPPS has been a
great one!

| am writing to you to let you know that | have taken ower the roll as Parent Representative Co-
Ordinator for the school late last week.

| would to firstly formally thank my predecessor; Suskia for her 4 years of service to the schoel in this
rode. Very big shoes needing to be filled - so | shall do my very best. Suskia will continue to be in
charge of the formightly noticeboard. If you need to contact her in relation to this, please email her
on: kiatama@hotmail.com.

During this transition, there may be a few hiccups and a steep (if not vertical] leaming curve for me. |
understand that people may have some frustration and concerns about delays in obtaining dass
contact list and other information and it being slow to filker through.

This information is so oritical to successful communications between the school and families and | do
apologise for this delay, and so very much appredate your patience in this matter.

Mow as Term One is very quickly coming to an end, | am hoping to work very hard the next few
weeks and into the holidays to hawve it all finalised for you and all ready to roll for the beginning of
Term Two.

| am hoping that by taking on this rele, it will also help me put some names to faces that are very
similar in the playground. 5o please come up and make yourself known to me, as it will be nice to
start connecting the dots during the year.

| can be contacted by either mobile: (412660086 or email: new _grownd @ bigpond_com at any time,
so please do not hesitate to contact me.

Many Thanks for your continued support.
Warmest Regards,

Steph Trace



School Holiday
Bike Skills Program

The Bike Skillz School Holiday program iz a free
bicycle confidence, skills and awarensss training
program for children aged 8 to 12 years.

The course teaches a range of skills including

preparation for riding, riding safely, safety checks,

emergency stopping, using gears, scanning,

signaling, rnding on different surfaces, road rules &

signs, riding on paths and basic repairs and
maintenance.

The skills are taught through instruction,
demonsiration, practice, games and challenges.

The course is run in a safe, traffic-free area by
professional instructors from Bikes{@Work. Day
two is optional after completion of Day One and
includes a component of instructed on-road
training on low traffic quiet roads.

Participants need fo:

* Have basic bike riding skills

* Mot need to use training wheels

*  Bring their bike in roadworthy condition and
their helmet.

When
Thursday 9 April

9. 30am—-2_30pm (5 hours)
and

Friday 10 April (optional)
9.30am - 2.00pm (4.5 hours)

Where

Mont Albert Reserve, Melrose
Street Mont Albert

Suitable for children aged 8 to 12

years To register or for more

information,
please contact Justine Girgin

Email
justine_girgin@whitehorse_vic.gov.au

Phone
9262 7662 ( Tuesdays and Thursdays)

Bookings Essential



Wattle Park PS
Parent Helper
Program 2015

All parents are invited to attend our Parent Helper Program for this year.

This program aims to:

¢ Define the roles and responsibilities of being a parent helper

e Develop knowledge about the development of early literacy and
numeracy skills

* Provide practical strategies to support children both at home and in the
classroom

It is a requirement at Wattle Park Primary School that all parents who assist in
the classroom need to:

e complete the Parent Helper Program
* have a current Working with Children’s Check

DETAILS:

This year we will be offering two sessions on Thursday

March in the Community Room (across from the canteen):

e Session1:9—-11am OR

e Session 2: 6- 8 pm

RSVP:

Please email Megan Ganter (Assistant Principal) at

ganter.megan.m@edumail.vic.gov.au or phone the school on 98082165 to

register your attendance to either the morning or evening session.



Girls Footy

Girls — keen to try afl footy in 2015? i\

Get some friends together and join the Camberwell
Sharks U12 Girls team (birth yrs 2003 — 2005)
No obligation free practice session
Wednesday March 11* 4.30pm — 5.30pm , Lynden Park

Highfield Rd, Camberwell.

www.camberwellsharks.com.au




